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I am commenting to vote NO on LD 1847. This bill would reduce my access to 
medicine within the Maine program. As a resident of Boston, MA who utilizes the 
reciprocity system in Maine and bring my expendable income to other state 
establishments, this bill would greatly affect my future business decisions. 
I have also seen how bills and systems similar to LD 1847 & LD 104 ruin medical 
marijuana programs. MA is a perfect example of that. Many of the medical 
community utilize the Maine market due to how bad MA has become. 


